Sample Real ID for newsletter, blog

Headline: Federal Real ID requirements – NOW IS the time to ACT

If you haven’t visited the Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle Administration (MDOT MVA) recently, you may be required to bring additional documentation on your next visit. The federal Real ID Act, legislation created post 9/11 now requires customers to provide proof of identity, Social Security and Maryland residency documents when completing a transaction, if you do not already have those documents on file with MDOT MVA. Starting May 3, 2023 a Real ID will be necessary to board commercial airplanes and enter federal facilities.
 
If you’re unsure if your license is Real ID compliant, visit the MDOT MVA’s  REAL ID Lookup Tool at www.mva.maryland.gov/realidlookup.aspx. The Lookup Tool will ask for a driver’s license number and advise if you need to bring in the required REAL ID documents.  

If you are required to bring in documents, the MDOT MVA REAL ID Online Document Guide www.mva.maryland.gov/odg walks you through the required documentation needed including one proof of age and identity, one proof of social security, and two proofs of Maryland residential address. (The REAL ID Modernization Act has changed some proof of social security documentation requirements for customers - please visit our REAL ID Lookup Tool to determine what documents you will need to bring to your next appointment.)

To expedite your visit, the online document guide gives you an option to make an appointment with a guarantee to be seen within 15 minutes of check-in.

Learn more about Real ID at https://mva.maryland.gov/realid

